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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

 
Let’s get ready for a great Quilt Show.  
Everyone have a fun summer.  
 
Anita 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BOARD 
MEETINGS 

QUILT SHOW 
MEETINGS 

REGULAR 
MEETINGS 

COMMUNITY 
SERVICE 

 
June 8, 
2014 

June 21, 
2014 

June 25, 
2014 

 

All WQG meetings are held at the Grace Church. 
The coffee hour starts at 9:30. The meetings start 
at 10:00.  
Board and quilt show meetings are held at the 
Ulster Town Hall on Sundays at 2:00 P.M. It is my 
hope that ALL board and committee members will 
attend these meetings. It’s important to have your 
input. ALL members may attend any of these 
meetings. All meetings are subject to change. 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Community Service sewing is the Wednesday 
AFTER the regular meeting. The meetings are held 
at the Kingston Elks Lodge, 143 Hurley Ave., 
Kingston, at 9:00 A.M. until 12 noon. 

Thanks, Anita Rowell 

 

 

\  
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 NEXT GUILD MEETING 

Saturday, June 21, 2014 

Grace Community Church 

160 Seremma Ct.  

Lake Katrine NY 12449 

9:30 A.M. - 10 A.M. for coffee, 

tea and snacks 

Items to bring for the June meeting: 

 Name Tag (wear it and get a raffle 
ticket) 

  
  

 Show and tell items 

 For the Summer Tea, food item to 
share  

 Fabric bingo card and buttons 

 Mystery quilts for revealing 

  
 

TREATS  

 All members are asked to bring a snack 
to the monthly meeting. The Hospitality 
Schedule is as follows according to the 
first letter of your last name.  

JUNE G, H 

 



 

WE ARE NOW ON 
FACEBOOK 

SHARE YOUR COMMENTS. 
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     NEWSLETTER INFORMATION  

Beginning in September  Peggy Smith will be 
doing the newsletter. Her e-mail address is 
peggyjdpmama@yahoo.com. It has been a lot of 
fun doing the newsletter. Thanks for all your 
cooperation.    

Thank you, Sharon Conlon   

 

MEMBERSHIP NOTES 

Remember to renew your 2014-2015 membership. 
We have two new members that have joined our 
guild: 
 

Betty Chestney 
26 Birch Dr. 
Pine Plains, NY   12567  518-398-7427 
needleelf99@fairpoint.net 
 

Ginny Hanna 
38 Tee Lane 
Red Hook, NY  12571   758-3896 
JeffreyH1942@gmail.com 
 

This brings our membership to 151 
 

At our June meeting will be giving out membership 
pins for years of service to the following: 
 

5 YEARS     20 YEARS 
Patricia Geisel         Janice Sherman 
Phyliss Stamy  
 
10 YEARS     25 YEARS 
Darlene Breitenstein                     Ellen Adalman 
Sharon Conlon 
Liz Edgar 
Elizabeth Hillegas    30 YEARS 
Bernice Leonard           Leona Willis 
Joan Polakoff  
Patricia Williams    35 YEARS 
                                                Barbara Alberstadt 
15 YEARS          Janice Dayton 
Judith Berns         Denise Giardullo 
Jackie Brooks          Joyce Luby 
Vesta Lawless                    Margaret Rita Orr 
Andrea Mannix         Anita Rowell 
Angee Opdyke                  Betty VerHoeven 
Gail Russell 
Barbara Thomas 
 

Gloria Frenza 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Wiltwyck Quilters’ Guild is a non-

profit organization. The purpose of 

this organization shall be to preserve 

the tradition and the history of 

quiltmaking, as well as to foster 

awareness and receptivity to create 

innovation in the art, to promote and 

sponsor interest and appreciation in 

all areas of quiltmaking among our 

members and the general public, and 

to promulgate friendship and the 

exchange of ideas. 

President   Anita Rowell 

Vice President  Dagmar Yaddow 

Recording Sec.  Alice Maceyak 

Corresponding Sec. Deirdre Thorpe-     
Clark 

Treasurer  Pat Williams 

Parliamentarian  Joyce Luby 

Committee Heads 

*Past President  Lesley Gray 

 Community Service  Anita Rowell 

 Historian   Leona Willis 

 Hospitality    Theresa Pabon/Peggy Smith 

 Librarian   Mary McLaughlin 

*Membership   Gloria Frenza 

*Newsletter   Sharon Conlon 

*Program  Shirley Swenson/Kim Warren 

 Publicity   Jackie Sittner 

*Quilt Show   Angee Opdyke 

 Raffle Table  Regina Packard 

 Web Master  Lynne Davidson 

*Voting committee members 

 

mailto:peggyjdpmama@yahoo.com
mailto:needleelf99@fairpoint.net
mailto:JeffreyH1942@gmail.com
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QUILT SHOW COMMITTEE 
 

Quilt Show Chair- Angee Opdyke 
Co-Chairs - Vicki Lienau, Jackie Sittner 
Admission/Lobby - Anita Rowell 
Art Doll Exhibit - Denise Giardullo 
Challenge - Peggy Cahill, Mary McLaughlin 
Demonstrations - Darlene Breitenstein,         
Elizabeth Hillegas 
Dream Basket Raffle - Regina Packard 
Fabric Basket - Joan Polakoff  
Food -  Debra Steup-Deloris Brink, Barb Repko 
Groups/Tours - Gloria Frenza 
Guild Boutique - Sam Conlon, Pat Williams 
Insurance/Show Ribbons - Pat Clark 
Vendor Ribbons – Theresa Pabon 
Judging - Dagmar Yaddow 
Membership Show Badges - Gloria Frenza 
Program - Janet Iatridis 
Publicity - Kim Warren 
Raffle Quilt Creation - Sam Conlon, Leona 
Willis, Anita Rowell  
Raffle Quilt Ticket Sales - Judy Turco, Doreen 
Sangaline 
Registration - Shirley Swenson, Joan Polakoff   
Road Signage - Vicki Lienau 
Quilt Description Labels - Debbie Martin 
Quilt Show Hanging/Dismantle -  
Mary McLaughlin, Joyce Luby, Connie Brewer 
Quilt Take Down - Carol Kocis 
Treasurer - Pat Cohen 
Vendors - Sarah Kessenich 
Wearables - Mary McLaughlin 
White Glove - Vesta Lawless 

                    

*** QUILT SHOW NEWS *** 

  * Quilt Show 2014 * 

If you go to our web site there is a countdown clock 
to the show……still plenty of time to make some 
beautiful quilts!! Check it out! Raffle Quilt picture is 
also up on the website. 

Thank you all who volunteered for the Quilt Show!  

Here is where we still need volunteers:  

1. Transportation on Friday from the church to the 
school. We need to arrive at thew school by 3 P.M. 
Big clean cars needed. 

2. Set up on Friday from 2:30 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. WE 
NEED LOTS OF MUSCLE to set up frames and 
handle quilts. 

 
 

 
 

 

The more hands we have the faster and easier it 
will go. 
3.   LADDERS ALSO NEEDED. 
4.   Demos – have something you would like to 
demo at the show? A new notion, a new 
technique you learned or something you love to 
do and want to share. Contact Darlene 
Breitenstein. 
5.  White Gloves – Saturday P.M. and Sunday 
A.M. 
6.  Dream Baskets – Sunday P.M. 
7.  Muscle needed for take down on Sunday at 4 
P.M. 
 

8.  Pat Clark will be doing a Bed Turning on 
Sunday. If you wish to show a quilt, bring your 
quilt to the September meeting. Can be quilts 
that  were already shown, new or vintage. It’s a 
fun event. Contact Pat Clark for more details. 
9.  Please note: starting with this show, NO size 
limitations on quilts , if your quilt is larger than 
the frame it will be gathered up at the sides.  
New members, volunteering is a great way to 
meet guild members.  DON’T BE SHY!! 
Have a great summer and have fun working on 
your Challenge Block. 
Happy quilting! 
Angee, Quilt Show Chair 
 

BLOCK CHALLENGE FOR  
QUILT SHOW 

 

You will create a block to illustrate a well-known 
book from any period of history. The title of the 
book may NOT   appear on the block. It’s up to 
you to create a block which brings the title to 
mind. 
The block must be pieced or appliqued using at 
least three different fabrics. It must be sewn, not 
glued. The size of the block must be 18” X 18”. 
 

Embellishments are optional. You can add any 
trim to finish the block. These may be glued. 
 

The block will be due at the September 2014 
meeting. Name and phone number must be on 
the back of the block. The block MUST be 
turned in for display by 10:00 A.M. Late 
arrivals will not be accepted. 
 

 

Mary McLaughlin & Peggy Cahill 
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stripe, or 1930s print.  Be sure you can clearly 
tell the category for each fabric square you 
choose, and only 
use each category once for the same color.  For 
instance, only include one yellow batik in your 
game card block.  Use a black print for the 
center square.  Hint:  After your Bingo block is 
sewn together, make a drawing that lists which 
fabrics are located where in the block.  For 
instance, the first column on the left, reading 
from top to bottom, might be: green geometric, 
green plaid, green stripe, green novelty, and 
green leaf. Likewise for the remaining 4 
columns.  From the 14 fabric categories listed 
above, you decide which five you’re using  in 
each column and in what sequence they are 
sewn together 
 
Five 2-1/2” squares assorted yellow and orange 
prints 
Five 2-1/2” squares assorted red prints 
Five 2-1/2” squares assorted blue prints 
Five 2-1/2” squares assorted green prints 
Four 2-1/2” squares assorted pink and purple 
prints 
One 2-1/2” square black print  
 
Note: “assorted” means use different category 
fabrics for each square within a color. 
 

Block Assembly 
1. Join 5 green print squares to make one 

column.   
2. In the same manner make 1 blue 

column. 
3. Join 5 green print squares to make one 

column.   
4. In the same manner make 1 blue 

column. 
5. Join 2 pink/purple squares.  Make a 

second pink/purple pair.  Join one 
pink/purple pair to each side of the black 
square to complete the pink/purple 
column. 

6. Next make 1 red column.  
7. Then 1 yellow/orange column. 

 
Join columns, placing the green column in the 
far left, followed by the blue column, pink/purple 
column in the center, red column, and yellow 
column on the far right. 
 
Shirley Swenson 

 

 

QUILT SHOW BOUTIQUE 
 

There will be more forms at the June meeting for 
items for the boutique. Let’s make it a great success. 
 

Pat Williams & Sharon Conlon 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

June 21 – Summer tea, special bingo game, and year-

end activities 

September 20 – Members flea market  

October 18 – Quilt show recap and miniature 
workshop with Diane Johnson 

November 15 – Debbie Kalenty, Studio 180 Design 
(Deb Tucker) certified instructor: lecture/demo and 
Hunter Star workshop 
December 13 – Holiday party with Mickey Krueger of 

Windham Fabrics 

Shirley Swenson 

Join Us for the Summer Tea  

on June 21 

Summer will be here before you know it, truly, and 
along with it our Summer Tea on June 21st, the first 
day of summer.  Join us for a lovely day of food, 
flowers, and games. 

Please contact Shirley Swenson at 
skswenson@frontiernet.net  or  845-876-2556 to sign 
up and let us what you’ll bring to share: finger 
sandwiches, salad, fruit, or dessert.   Or if you prefer, 
you can sign up to bring iced tea or lemonade, but let 
Shirley know.  In order to have enough seating and 
supplies, we need to have an accurate count of 
attendees.  Thank you in advance for responding. 

We’ll be playing a Quilt Guild Bingo game for prizes!  
You’ll need to make a fabric game card following the 
instructions below, and be sure to bring buttons to 
cover your squares.  Join the fun. 

Game Card Instructions 
Materials for one 10-1/2” card 

Each fabric must be chosen from one of the following 

categories:  batik, floral, geometric, heart, leaf, 

metallic, holiday, novelty, paisley, plaid, solid, star,  

mailto:skswenson@frontiernet.net
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THANKS TO ALL 

Thanks to all of the WQG members who have 
already been so generous and have donated a 
1/2 yard of fabric (and sometimes much 
more than that) to the Guild's raffle basket for 
our next Quilt Show.  

To those of you who have yet to do so, please 
give your 1/2 yard or more, to me at the next 
meeting.  

Joan Polakoff 

 
PLAN AHEAD FOR OUR SEPTEMBER 

MEMBERS FLEA MARKET  
 

Instead of an auction this year, we’ll have a 
members-only Flea Market in September at Grace 
Church after the meeting.  Start sorting out items 
in good condition that you’d like to sell, such as 
fabric, embellishments, and so forth.   You will be 
responsible for setting up, selling, and removing 
anything that doesn’t sell.  The Guild Boutique 
committee asks, however, that you save 
handmade items for the boutique at the quilt 
show. 
Table space will be limited, so sign up early.  The 
Guild will provide 8 long white tables at a fee of 
$15 each.  You can share space (a table) with a 
friend if you want.  You can also bring your own 
folding table and pay a $5 fee.  All flea market 
vendors must sign up with Shirley Swenson and 
pay the appropriate fee to participate.  If we 
have more tables than fit in the main sanctuary 
room, the overflow will be in the lobby or the 
room next to the kitchen.   No “Free Table” 
items in September, please.  Shirley Swenson  

 

 

 

Free quilting frame:  Norma Ellis has a plastic 

frame for hand-quilting that measures about 3-1/2 
feet square.  Please contact her at 518-537-5575 if 
you’re interested. 

Quilts for Africa:  Please bring any quilts for 

Africa to the June meeting.  Shirley Swenson is 
collecting them and will give them to Dr. Shirley 
Jones for the University of Albany students’ 
summer trip to Africa. 

Miniature Workshop with Diane Johnson in 
October:  By popular request, Diane Johnson 

returns on Saturday afternoon, October 18, to 
teach a three-hour miniature workshop.  The 
project is a 9 block sampler of 3” blocks.  Cost is 
$15.  Contact Shirley Swenson to sign up. 

Studio 180 Instructor Debbie 
Kalenty visits in November 

Debbie Kalenty, a certified Studio 180 (Deb Tucker) 
instructor from Flagtown, NJ, will visit us on 
November 15.  She will briefly show each Studio 
180 (Tucker) tool and present the type of unit it 
makes.  Her trunk show will include both blocks 
and quilts. 

 A three-hour Hunter Star workshop follows the 
lecture.  The cost is $25.  Each person must have 
(or purchase) the Hunter Star tool.  No sharing 
tools.  Max:  20 students.  Sign up with Shirley 
Swenson. 

 You can visit Debbie’s online shop, Quilter’s 
Obsession, at www.QuiltersObsession.com. 

FAT QUARTER RAFFLE 

June ------ Blues 
 

RAFFLE BLOCKS  
 

Won by Linda McPeck 

 

http://www.quiltersobsession.com/
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WILTWYCK QUILTERS’ GUILD 

PO BOX 3731 

KINGSTON NY 12402 

 

 

THE PIECEMAKERS OF CAIRO 
QUILT SHOW  

SATURDAY AUGUST 9 2014 

10 A.M. TO 4 P.M. 

CAIRO PUBLIC LIBRARY  

15 RAILROAD AVE. 

CAIRO NY 12413 

ADMISSION DONATION $2.00 

 

THE PATCHWORKERS SHOW 

SATURDAY AUGUST 910 A.M.-4 P.M. 

SUNDAY AUGUST 1010A.M.-2P.M. 

WINDHAM-ASHLAND-JEWETT 
CENTRAL SCHOOL 

5411 STATE RT 23 

WINDHAM NY 12496 

ADMISSION DONATION $3.00 

GOOD FOR BOTH DAYS 

BENNINGTON QUILT FEST 

Quiet Valley Quilters’ Guild 

Saturday, September 13, 9 A.M.-5 P.M. 

Sunday, September 14, 9 A.M.- 4 P.M. 

Mount Anthony Union Middle School 

747 E. Rd., Bennington, VT 

 

CATSKILL MOUNTAIN QUILTERS’ 

HALL OF FAME 

“Let’s Celebrate Quilting” 

September 27 & 28    10–4 each day 

Roxbury Arts Center, Roxbury NY 

 

 

 

2014 Thumbstall Quilt 
Guild Show: 

“Star Spangled Quilts” 

Dates: Friday, July 11, 2014           
10:00am – 5:00pm 

Saturday, July 12, 2104      
10:00am – 5:00pm 

Sunday, July 13, 2104         
11:00am – 4:00pm 

Location:  

Skaneateles High School 

49 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 

Cost: $6.00 per person 
($1.00 off with passport) 

 

Additional 

Information:  

Come view over 

200 quilts, 

Vendors, 

Community 

Service Projects, 

Demonstrations, 

Quilt Raffle, Tea 

Room, Silent 

Auctions, Quilt of 

Valor Presentation 

Saturday July 12, 

2014 at 11:00am 

and much, much 

more. Join us in 

celebrating the art 

of quilting in this 

beautiful Finger 

Lakes community. 

 

For More 


